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Words for silent meditation: The LORD's unfailing love surrounds 
those who trust in him (Psalm 32:10) 
 

Prelude                                                                                                Crysta Guhr                                        

Lighting of the Christ candle                                          Kaleigh Guhr                                                                                
 

Welcome    The Lord be with you / and also with you. 
Announcements                           
 

Call to Worship    Psalm 32 (on screen)                           Vicky Kessler 
 Opening Prayer                                                                                   
 

Greeting in Christ’s Peace                        

             

**Celebrating in song    

                 There is a place of quiet rest                          HWB 5 

               All praise to our redeeming Lord                    HWB 21 
                                                   

Scripture                              John 6:22-35                      Geneva Wedel 
Pg 1056 

Children dismissed to Little Flock   (for ages toddler - 1st grade) 
 

Welcome to Pastor Harold and Esther Thieszen 
 

Message                         “Peace shall Reign”             Harold Thieszen      
Ephesians 4:1-7 

          

Hymn of Response     Heart with loving heart united         HWB 420 
                         
 

**Offering                 
                                                                                                                                                                                

Sharing of Joys and Concerns                                         Pastor Harold                                  
Prayers of the People 
                                    

**Sending Song         Bless’d be the tie that binds              HWB 421 
(vs.1-2, 6)    

 **Benediction                                                         Pastor Harold                                                                                                                                                
**Postlude                                                                        Donna Stucky 
Greeters: Connie & Clark Graber 
 Ushers: Mel Becker, Norman Funk, Vicky Kessler  
Jr. Usher: Kaleigh Guhr 

 
 

Sunday, June 14, 2015 
                            

9:30 am: Sunday School        10:30 am: Worship Service 
Worship Leader: Pastor Brad      Scripture: Lois Thiessen 
Message: Pastor Brad                 Accompanist: Donna Stucky 
Candle Lighter:  
Greeters: Mel & Kathi Becker 
Ushers: Clark Graber, Dave Wedel 
Jr. Usher:                                     

Coming Events 
 

May 31-June 8: 
                   Pastor Brad and family on vacation 
June 10:     Deacons Team Meeting 8 AM, CDT meeting 4 PM 
June 14:     VBS Meeting 2 PM 
June 17:     7:30 PM Church Council 
June 18:      4PM West Zion leads worship at Pine Village 
June 23:     10 AM Worship Team Meeting 
June 25:      Mission Team Meeting 1PM 

June 28:      Jerod Kaufman baptism 
June 29-July 5:  MCUSA Convention in Kansas City 
July 12:       Special offering for VBS  
July 13-17:  VBS, 6-8 PM @ our church 
 
~ Wish “ Happy Birthday” this week 
June 10:  Crysta Guhr & Myles Dillman  
June 11:  Danna Owens  
 
~Wish ” Happy Anniversary” this week  
June 7:  Joe & Susan Leonard  and  Aaron & Jamie Dibbens  
June 9:   Jaime & Cory Hollingsworth 
June 12:  Lyle & Wendy Seger  
 

Mission Signs 

Is there someone new sitting near you worshipping  that you could 
welcome? In an online survey, author Thom Rainer found that one of 
the top 10 ways churches drive away first-time visitors came from 
unfriendly church members. (http://thomrainer.com/2014/11/01/top-
ten-ways-churches-drive-away-first-time-guests/) 
 

Attendance:     Sunday School:  16     Worship: 66 
 

Sermons are online @ westzionmc.org 
 

http://thomrainer.com/2014/11/01/top-ten-ways-churches-drive-away-first-time-guests/
http://thomrainer.com/2014/11/01/top-ten-ways-churches-drive-away-first-time-guests/


                                Joys and Concerns 
 

 

Kathy Preheim, Bonnie and Jerome’s daughter and Will and Mike 
Kaufman’s sister, received a good report on her test results. 
 

Gerry Major underwent  knee surgery  June 1. 
 

Donna Stucky requested continued prayers for Ken and Neva Fry. 
 

Carl Duffman requested prayer for his friend Sydney Ayers dying from 
cancer. 
 

Leola and Chester Koehn  their son Steve's wife Betty passed away 
last week after an extended illness, and they will  travel to be with him.   
 

Sharron and Bill Kemph, as Sharron begins chemotherapy for cancer  
 

             Prayer Requests from Mennonite Mission Network 
Rescue Network Nepal, a Mission Network partner, trains people 
in remote areas of the country to give emergency aid in case of home, 
farm or traffic accidents. Pray for director Jaya Thapa and these first 
responders as they deal with the overwhelming needs in the aftermath 
of last month’s earthquakes. 
     

   Prayer Requests from Western District Conference 
Pray for presenters, Andy Brubacher Kaethler, Rachel Miller Jacob,  
12 others, and for the participants of the Anabaptist Faith Formation 
launch meeting June 12-13 on the Bethel College campus.  Pray that 
this strengthens the church's calling to equip the saints for the work of 
ministry. 
 
 

Our Mission : God calls us into community to worship God and 
follow Jesus through the power and guidance of the Holy Spirit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pastor Brad Roth 

Pastor's Office hours: Tues. and Wed. 10 am -12:30 pm 

Thurs. 1-4 pm 

Pastor’s Cell:620-386-4838 

Pastor Brad’s email:bradroth@westzionmc.org 

     Sec. hours: Tues. 8:00 am-10:00 pm, Thurs. 12:30-5:30 pm 

Church: 620-345-8143 

Becky’s cell: 345-6696 

Church’s email: secretary@westzionmc.org 

Website: www.westzionmc.org 

 



West Zion Announcements 
Please have all bulletin announcements to the office by Thur. noon.  
Check the bulletin board for more announcements. 
 

1. Nancy Ottley is walking in the Relay For Life Saturday June 6, at 
McPherson College.   If you would like to donate, please sign the 
sheet is on the table in the foyer.  If you have questions contact 
Nancy. 
 
 

2. The Mennonite Fellowship College grossed $2,383.00 on Sat. May 
30, at the Black Kettle Chalupa meal.  Thanks for everyone’s support. 
 

3. Mennonite Church USA Convention takes place in Kansas City, 
June 29-July 5. Delegates will have the chance to discuss and vote on 
resolutions regarding Israel-Palestine, Faithful Witness Amid Endless 
War, the Status of the MCUSA Membership Guidelines, Forbearance 
in the Midst of Differences, and a Churchwide Statement on Sexual 
Abuse.  More information is available at: 
http://mennoniteusa.org/resource/delegate-resources/ 
 

4. Vacation Bible School-Thailand Trek 
Get ready for a trek across the globe without leaving Moundridge. 
Kids explore God's eternal love for them and the world through the 
sights, sounds, smells, and tastes of Thailand. VBS is July 13-17, 6-8 
PM at West Zion. We need YOU to make this possible. Volunteer 
opportunities include small groups, rotation leaders, nursery, 
preschool, worship, snacks, registration, and many others. Volunteer 
forms are available in the foyer, or register on-line at 
 https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/cc/MoundridgeVBS  
Contact Kristen Koller (785-640-8895) with any questions 

 
General Announcements 

 

5. The Moundridge Community Blood Drive is Monday, June 15, at 
the Wellness Center at Pine Village from 1:30 – 6PM.. 
Make appointments at redcrossblood.org or call 1-800-733-2767. 
 

6. June 28, 2:30-5PM is a come and go farewell for Clarence Rempel, 
outgoing Western District Conference Minister, at the WDC offices in 
N. Newton.   
 

7. MWC Global Assembly:  The Global Church has registered – 
Have you?  Registration numbers from Africa, Asia, and Latin 
America are exceptionally strong.  It’s not too late to join the growing 

North American representation to welcome our international brothers 
and sisters.  The Assembly is July 21-26 in Harrisburg, PA. 
Register today at https://www.mwc-cmm.org/pennsylvania-2015    
 

8. The 2015 issue of Mennonite Life is now online, with articles on 
Vincent Harding, John Howard Yoder and a variety of other topics, as 
well as reviews of 10 Mennonite-authored and/or Mennonite-related 
books (both fiction and nonfiction) and a call for papers for the 2017 
conference “Crossing the Line: Women of Anabaptist Traditions 
Encounter Borders and Boundaries.” Go to ml.bethelks.edu. 
 

9. Wendy’s is sponsoring a “Dine Out At Wendy’s” fundraiser on 
Monday, June 8 from 5-8.  Circles of McPherson County will receive 
20% of sales during that time.  A poster is on the bulletin board. 
 

10.Centering Prayer continues to meet every Monday from noon-
1 PM in Agape Center in Richert House on the Bethel College 
campus. All are welcome. For more information, contact Nathan 
Koontz, 2nathankoontz@gmail.com, or Melanie Zuercher, 
mzuercher@bethelks.edu. For help locating Agape Center at Richert 
House, seewww.bethelks.edu/why-bethel/location/campus-map/ 
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